
Memo on Use of College Facilities during the NRT 

From the President of the College 

After careful consideration of the many factors involved, the following 
limitations have been placed on possible use of college facilities during 
the coming Non-Resident Term. 

1. All student houses will be closed for the winter, starting 
Thursday, December 19 at noon. 

2. The Barn (8 - 5, Monday - Friday) and Commons (8 - 5, Monday -
Saturday) will remain open for the winter, available for 
limited use upon request to appropriate Divisions and the 
Director of Non-Resident Term. 

3. The Library will remain open for use from 9 to 5 each 
weekday. It will not be open on evenings or weekends . 

4. Jennings will be available for use by the Music Faculty 
only. 

5. Art studios which faculty use for their own work will remain 
open; their use by students will depend on Divisional approval 
and a faculty member's willingness to assume responsibility, 
including the wi~iting of an NRT report. 

Any questions that students may have should be directed to Mrs. Feeley 
and/or Miss Stewart. 

November 29, 1968 




